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Chatfield Girls Lacrosse
President’s Report
Randy Stafford, President
April 21, 2015
Progress made since last board meeting (March 19th, 2015):
· Ran a very successful field clean-up day over spring break.

· Rented FSA twice for inclement weather practice.  Only $127.50 left in budget for that.
· Refunded Erika Dobbs’ player dues.

· Distributed varsity shirts and other apparel.

· Prepared a thank-you gift for Clement Park Dental Care.

· Purchased 50 surplus uniform kilts from Breakaway for $350 through school account.

· Made significant progress on statistical records project.

· Began planning for banquet program.

· Drafted asset management policy for approval.

· Tracked player dues payments; still $1015 outstanding.
Plans between now and next board meeting (May 12th, 2015):
· Finish the program history pages on the website – awaiting data from Cliff and Shiloh
· Finish the statistical records project

· Run a successful senior night April 30th, honoring Adam and seniors

· Get the banquet invitations out and open the RSVP process

· Start the operations guide document
Major booster club goals for this season:
· No fire drills!

· Online stores / registrations payment options set up correctly before go-live
· Recognition Committee to handle posters for Spirit Week

· Banquet date well-chosen in advance; streamline invitation & RSVP process

· Special recognition for Adam Everett, on his retirement as head coach

· Smooth transition to next generation of booster club leadership

· Succession planning (completed)
· Operations guide document

· Upload important document softcopies to PBUSA briefcase (completed)
· Agreement with Adam and Chad on usage of general fund money (completed)
Major projects for the year:

· Asset inventory and donation of assets to the school
· Development of an Operations Guide document
· Finish website work:

· Program history

· Statistical records

· Normalization of records and email addresses
